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2020 will be a year to be remembered for all the wrong reasons. Sadly I have to report that there were no claims for field records, as there were hardly any field tournaments that took place. The same goes for no Field Colours and/or bars to be awarded. I can only hope, like everyone else that eventually when the time comes that we will be able to get back to shooting, and making new records, and perhaps representing the County team in either the County Field Championships in October,  also the regional event. I wish everyone all the best for 2021 
 Marion Saville 
Field Records Officer
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image1.jpg




